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Reminder   
PE days  

Oak/Year 6 - Friday 
Birch/Year 5 - Monday and Thursday 
Larch/Year 4 - Thursday and Friday 

Maple/Year 3 - Tuesday  
Cherry/Year 2 -  Friday  

Willow/Reception and Year 1 - Thursday  

Children must come to school in 
sports wear on their PE day.  

Recovery Curriculum  

We are trying to limit the number of visitors in 
school, therefore any comments or questions, 
please telephone the school or email me directly.  

Thank you  

Miss Pope  

head.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

Dropping off and picking up 

Covid-19 guidance for schools, states that only 1 
family member can drop off/pick up children from 
school. Can I kindly ask, if more than one person 

arrives at school, the second family member waits at 
the gate. This is to minimise the number of people on 

site.  

Can I also remind families, to socially distance and 
keep 2m apart from other families as you move 

through the one-way route.  

Keep to your family bubbles to keep everyone safe.  

Thank you

A little bit of fundraising fun…. 

Many of you will have noticed the mammoth-sized 
pumpkin growing in our school vegetable patch.  

We are running a competition to win the pumpkin for 
your family, just in time for halloween.  

All you need to do is guess, in millimetres, the size of 
the pumpkin around its widest part.  

The nearest guess will win the pumpkin!  

Today, the competition will open on school spider for 
you to enter your guess.  

£1 a guess which can be paid on Parent Pay. 

Competition will close on 22nd October where the 
winning guess will be announced. 

Currently, we are not able to hold whole school assemblies. I 
am, however, conducting class celebration assemblies from 
the bubble doors, so that our awards and star of the week can 
continue. On Friday, I asked the children how their week had 
been and I got lots of responses including fantastic, fun, great, 
amazing along with strange and awkward. We understand the 
need to sometimes adapt our lessons in order to address any 
questions or concerns the children have. I had a good 
discussion in Year 4 as to why teachers don’t wear face masks. 
The priorities for teaching and creating a recovery curriculum, 
is ensuring we teach Maths, Reading, Writing and Science, 
alongside a strong focus on physical activity and personal and 
social development. The children now have a second playtime 
and have enjoyed the time to socialise with their friends and 
build relationships.  

I am in the process of updating the school website, including a 
tab at the top called Covid-19 updates. Please check regularly 
for updated information from all agencies. 
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